

Pikes Peak Elder Abuse Coalition (PPEAC)

Meeting Agenda

May 18th 2018; 08:00-09:00

Location: Silver Key Senior Services, 1625 S. Murray Bl. Large Conference Room

Members Present: Amanda Bandfield (DHS-APS), Julie Bovey (Hasling & Assoc.), Tami Hasling (Halsing & Assoc.), Kristina Iodice (El Paso County -DHS POI), Gloria Horne (UCCS Student), Ann McKenzie (Silver Key), Jessica McKnight (DHS-APS), Tracy Munson (DHS-APS), Christina Oldfield (Memorial FNE), Mag. Johnson (El Paso County Magistrate), Dayton Romero (Silver Key), Chrissy Swanson (Colonial Columns), Charles Szatkowski (CSPD-CAARA)

1 Introductions and Organizational-Individual Updates.

- a. No updates

2 Subcommittee Updates:

- a. Education and Outreach.
 - i. Nine presentations have been completed in the past couple of weeks.
 - ii. Chuck mentioned there are still issues around facilities properly reporting.
 - iii. Chrissy mentioned that she & Randy reached out to Senior Resource Council to present on the Emergency Shelter Network during one of their upcoming meetings.
 - iv. Ann mentioned that she & Susan through the GAVP program have created a distro list of facilities that could be utilized in reaching out to facilities & make sure that they're aware of the training opportunities from CSPD around mandatory reporting.
 - v. Tracy mentioned that the Independence center uses the state APS & incorporated it within their staff training.
- b. Emergency Housing
 - i. Chrissy updated the emergency housing list.
 - ii. Chrissy stated that it has been a challenge collecting data & knowing what tools to use while collecting data.
 - iii. Chrissy mentioned that the Medicaid processing is becoming an issue again.
 - iv. One of the primary issues is the recertification—
 1. Tami suggested that a Medicaid subcommittee is created to focus on these issues.
 2. Tracy stated that she would follow up Andrew Bunn to see if they could get DHS techs/supervisors to become educated around the process & collaboration with the Emergency Shelter Network.
 3. Tracy reported that all APS Medicaid apps are expedited.
 4. Chrissy volunteered to organize a subcommittee to solidify the criteria & flow of the Emergency Shelter Network

- c. Volunteer Guardianship Program
 - i. Ann stated that they are currently working on the training package
 - 1. Jessica & Chuck volunteered to do a joint training for the GVAP that covers mandatory reporting & signs of mistreatment
 - 2. Mag. Johnson volunteered to cover the training around probate court
 - 3. Gloria reported that she & Susan had gotten together to refine the role of the Guardian Advocate volunteer
 - 4. Ann mentioned that they are going to have the ombudsman from PPACG to present
 - a. Chuck recommended expanding that portion of the training so that they're able to cover their other programs such as the caregiver respite
 - b. Guardian Advocate Volunteer Program –rename?
 - c. Ann requested that Chrissy put together a presentation for the training
 - d. Ann mentioned that there is going to be a focus on boundaries between volunteer & ward.
 - e. Tracy suggested that the ARC be a part of the committee
- d. WEAAD
 - i. Dayton presented WEAAD flyer
 - 1. PPEAC members approved flyer
 - ii. Dayton went over the trainings, presenters, & details of location & times.
 - iii. WEAAD to be hosted at Silver Key from 10:00-2:30
 - 1. Silver Key will provide meals at the Golden Circle Site, as well as transportation for seniors.

3. Reminders

No meeting in June due to World Elder Abuse Awareness_Day

- a. **PPEAC Website:** Please review the PPEAC website located at <http://dhs.elpasoco.com/Pages/AdultElderAbuse.aspx>
 - a. Point of Contact for website information is Kristina Iodice {719.444.5533 / Kristinalodice@elpasoco.com}

NEXT MEETING
July 20th , 2018 0800-0900